
'

M;iting Address*

Alabama Power Company
600 North 18th Street
Post Office Box 2641
Bamingham, Alabama 35291
Telephone 205 783-6090

-

R. P. Mcdonald -

NO'a$'CE"g*"' AlabamaPower
re seene ,a n. sw

October 23, 1984

Docket No. 50-364
!

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 4

Washington, D.C. 20555
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Attention: Mr. S. A. Varga

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant - Unit 2
License Amendment No. 38

Gentlemen:

By letter dated December 12, 1983, Alabama Power Company submitted
a proposed technical specification change, in accordance with Generic
Letter 83-37, to incorporate several NUREG-0737 items into the technical
specifications. This proposed technical specification change was
approved on September 12, 1984 by the NRC as License Amendment No. 47
for Unit 1 and License Amendment No. 38 for Unit 2.

Recent reviews of License Amendment No. 38 have identified an
administrative error that was in the original submittal to the NRC and
is unrelated to the change made to incorporate the NUREG-0737 item into
Technical Specification 3/4.6.4, " Combustible Gas Control-Hydrogen
Analyzer s" . This error was not included iif the Unit 1 equivalent page.
It was not the intent of Generic Letter 83-37 to change items in the
Licensee's technical specifications unrelated to the NUREG-0737
Concerns.

A corrected page is attached for NRC Staff review and issuance.
This administrative error was included in a submittal to the NRC which
predates the April 10, 1984 NRC letter which requested that more
thorough reviews be performed on technical specifications changes for
the express purpose of identifying typographical errors in areas of
affected pages unrelated to the proposed change. Technical
Specification changes, which have been submitted to the NRC subsequent
to the April 10, 1984 letter, have received multiple proofing reviews to
preclude the recurrence of this type of administrative error.

Alabama Power Company respectfully requests an expeditious review ,

and issuance of the corrected page. |
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If you have any questions, please advise.

Yours very truly

N Vs
R. P. Mcdonald

RPM /CJS:grs-Tech. Spec. I
Attachment
cc: Mr. L. B. Long

Mr. J. P. O' Reilly
Mr. E. A. Reeves
Mr. W. H. Bradford


